
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Redirect notice – Handling Research Data and Materials 

Procedure 

 

The Director of Governance has approved an updated Research Data Governance & 

Materials Handling Policy effective 17 July 2024.  

This policy includes the Handling Research Data and Materials Procedure, any links to this 

procedure should be re-directed to the policy. 

These administrative updates relate to the overall document format (including grammar, 

structure and references). Any changes in content from the previous version has not been 

substantial. 

If you have any questions relating to the administrative update process please reach out to the 

Policy team (policy@unsw.edu.au). 
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